
 
 
 
 
January 25, 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Joel, 
 
Thank you so much for taking the time to come to Jack M. Barrack Hebrew 
Academy to share your personal story, as well as your professional experience, 
regarding the dangers of distracted driving.  In addition to sharing your 
perspective as a parent and an attorney, you gave practical suggestions and 
advice to our students, teachers and parents.   
 
Your tragic story was a message that awakened us all, and serves as a reminder 
of how precious life is.  It really does not take much for each one of us to put 
down our phone or eliminate other distractions while driving. We just need to do 
it!  I can tell you based on feedback that I received from our students, faculty and 
parents following your presentation, you truly made an impact and a difference in 
our community.  
 
 
Thank you for the important work that you are doing! 
 
 

 
 
Amy Grolnick  
Upper School Counselor 
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